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From: Louis Friedman <tps.Idf @planetary.org>
To: <chuie@foc.gov>
Date: 4/17/02 8:12AM
Subject: Withdraw! of application

Dear Mr. Huie,

As we discussed on the telephone, The Planetary Society would like to
withdraw its application STA file number 0480—EX—ST—2001. The application
involves the use of a NASA antenna and they will handle the permission to
transmit and receive.

Thank you very much for your help and consideration of this
application. It is too bad it took three months to find out about this
jurisdiction issue; 1 hope NASA will be able to expedite their

considerations from here on.

Best wishes,

Louis Friedman

Dr. Louis Friedman

Executive Director, The Planetary Society
http://planetary.org


